
Dear Brothers& Sisters, 
I praise God for the wonderful ministry opportunities he has blessed me with her in 
Jerusalem!  Everyone is very excited about the progress of Calvary Baptist Church.  We 
have been so busy with the ministry that I thank God for sending us several volunteers 
from America this month.  They are helping in Jerusalem and Bethlehem as we prepare 
for V.B.S this month.  Also, we are currently re-painting and decorating the children's 
Sunday school rooms in Bethlehem.   
 
The hunger and thirst for the Truth here is great.  Recently, I had a promising visitation 
has already yielded fruit. Two young girls came to church and as we were taking them 
home they were so thankful for a church home in Jerusalem. They said that they had been 
praying for exactly that. God is so faithful to his children!   
 
There is so much here that still needs to be done. House visitations and discipline is what 
is taking up most of my time right now. People here love to talk about religion, especially 
the traditional Catholics, Greek Orthodox and Muslims. The thirst truly is more than I 
expected.  People here want someone that they can trust to follow, that is exactly what I 
am now doing.  I am building relationships with different people. I thank God for all of 
you. Your sacrifice means much to our people and me. Your faithful giving is 
appreciated, and I thank God for you. I pray God's blessings upon you. Please continue to 
pray for my guidance and for God to move on his children. 
 
Thank you for running the race with me 
Your Missionary, Steven Naim Khoury  
Gal 2:20 


